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RECOMMENDATION

The proposed Project of Construction of 66 KV SC line on DC towers from existing
66/11 KV Harobele Sub-Station to proposed 66 KV Kunuru Sub-Station for a distance of 7.297
Kms in Kunuru Village, Kanakapura Taluk, Ramanagara District passing through Forest areas of
Arkavathi Minor Forest, Kunuru Village Sy. No.36 of 0.715 Ha and Sy. No.37 of 0.406 Ha. total
1.121 Ha. of Sathanuru Range. Trees to be removed for this project in the forest area are in the

annexure. Since this project is for public utility it is recommended.

| 1H) 2020
Dated: 17-01-2020 Deputy Conm of Forests,
Place: Ramanagara Ramanagara Division, Ramanagara.



